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02/11/23 - FOHA Year 7 Disco
07/11/23 - Sixth Form Open Evening
10/11/23 - Armistice Service  
w/c 13/11/23 - Anti-Bullying Week
14/11/23 - Diwali Disco
30/11/23 - Parent Tutor Day
30/11/23 - Swap or Shop Uniform Event

DIARY DATES
20/10/23 - Academy Closes
30/10/23 - Academy Re-opens  
20/12/23 - Academy Closes
03/01/24 - Teacher Training Day
04/01/24 - Academy Re-Opens

TERM DATES
12/11/23 - CCF Remembrance Parade
24/11/23 - Creative Industries Expo
10/01/24 - Sixth Form Cern Trip

TRIPS

http://www.hattonacademy.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/HeartofHatton


MESSAGE TO PARENTS & CARERSMESSAGE TO PARENTS & CARERS

We are excited to introduce you to our
new parent/carer newsletter.

We understand as parents ourselves
how difficult it can be to keep up to
date with what's happening at the
Academy.  With this in mind we have
made the decision to launch Hatton
News.

Our aim is to strengthen our
communication to keep you as
parents/carers updated on Academy
information. 

CO-PRINCIPALS WELCOME

Hatton News will cover a range of topics, from the latest Academy news and events,
to student achievements and important notices.

In addition, Hatton News will feature articles which are relevant to parenting and
education. We will be sharing tips and strategies on how you can support your
child's learning and development.

We welcome any feedback or suggestions you may have for future editions. 

Best wishes,

Mr Mitchell & Mr Salisbury 



We would like to introduce ourselves as your newly appointed Head and Deputy
Head Students, and outline what we hope to achieve this academic year. We wish to
inspire positive change in the academy through reflecting and celebrating the
interests of the students at the Academy. We hope to do this through building a
positive school environment, which engages with its students and gives back to the
community. 

For the coming year, we will be working with students in senior roles and societies
across the Academy to implement more diversity, charity funding, social events,
environmental improvement, and sporting events. 

We understand how important social interactions are within the Academy. This is
one reason why we are so passionate about the senior roles and societies, as we
want to build a more interactive community.

In doing so, we want to encourage students to acknowledge their impacts through
participating in social events. This will help highlight their individual differences and
contributions to the wider Academy.

We believe this is important as students should feel comfortable in using their own
voice and understand their true potential in influencing change.

We hope you will support us in the upcoming year, and we look forward to
collaborating with you.

STUDENT WELCOME

Syed Hussain and Latia Familusi -
Head Students 

Sonal Rathod - Deputy Head
Student

HEAD STUDENTS



COMMUNICATION 

ACADEMY UPDATES 

Now that we have all settled into the new academic year, we would like to 
remind parents of the importance of following our school's protocol when it comes to visiting the
Academy site.

We kindly ask that you always make an appointment before visiting the Academy. This will ensure we
can provide you with the best possible service and that your needs are met in the most efficient way
possible. Going forwards, any parent/carer who turns up at the Academy outside of their appointment
time, or unannounced will be asked to make an appointment.

Our priority is always the safety and well-being of our students, and we must adhere to strict safety
protocols to maintain this. By booking an appointment, we can ensure that everyone is aware of your
visit, and measures can be taken to keep everyone safe. 

Your child's form tutor should always be the first person to
contact in case you have any questions or concerns. They will
be able to provide you with guidance and support when
needed and will also direct you to the appropriate staff
member should you require further assistance. 
Form tutors contact details can be located on the Academy
Website here.

MEETING WITH
ACADEMY STAFF

NEED ASSISTANCE ?

https://www.hattonschool.org.uk/page/?title=Form+Tutors&pid=107


WELFARE TEAM NEWS 

WELFARE SUPPORT @ SCHA

You may not be aware that we have a dedicated Welfare Team working alongside the wider pastoral
team at the academy. Students are made aware during assemblies of who this team is, what their role is,
and how to access them in school. We felt that it was just as important that you, as parents and carers,
are also aware of the support available to you and how you can access it. Please pick up the phone, drop
us an email, or arrange a meeting if you feel that there is anything we should be aware of or can support
with.

The Welfare Team, based in B6 in our Learning Support Zone, is a one-stop-shop for
support for our students and their families.

Whether it is mental health concerns, healthy eating worries, difficulties with
addiction (including vaping), or worries about community risks we have access to
agencies and interventions that can support with this.

For parents and carers struggling with challenging behaviour at home, in need of
advice on keeping their children safe, or seeking signposting to support for their own
needs we are here for you.

In the current cost of living crisis there is support available for families from the
Welfare Team: we are able to complete a referral for food bank vouchers from the
local food bank. Please reach out to us if you require this support. 

“PLEASE PICK UP THE PHONE, DROP US AN EMAIL, OR ARRANGE A MEETING IF YOU
FEEL THAT THERE IS ANYTHING WE SHOULD BE AWARE OF OR CAN SUPPORT WITH” 



WHAT KIND OF THINGS CAN YOU HELP WITH?

WELFARE TEAM NEWS 

Don’t suffer in silence – even if we can’t help you directly we are likely to be able to signpost you to an
agency that can. Please note that for some concerns that are brought to our attention we have a
statutory duty to make a referral to Northamptonshire Children’s Trust for additional support:

External Agency Focus: Service 6
Service 6 is a local charity providing free youth counselling and online safety sessions
for our students. Sessions can take place in school or at their premises in
Wellingborough. Reach out to the Welfare Team for more information or to request
that we make a referral for your child.

The Welfare Team are also supported by the Academy’s online safety lead, Mr Reilly,
to keep your children safe online. Look out for the upcoming online safety newsletter
or access our online safety page for further information: 
https://www.hattonschool.org.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=239

Students: support, signposting and referrals:

Online safety; mental health; sexual health;
sleeping difficulties; LGBTQIA+ support; impacts of
parental separation; domestic abuse support;
trauma support; bereavement support; protective
behaviours; anger management; drug or alcohol
use; smoking/vaping; healthy eating; gang
involvement; community risk; victims of crime
support; support for young carers; advice on
healthy living and fitness; and many more.

Parents/carers: support, signposting and referrals:

Food bank vouchers; domestic abuse; online
safety advice; adult mental ill-health; adult
substance addiction including alcohol; parenting
support and advice; managing challenging
behaviours at home (including child to parent
violence); SEND support and advice (in
partnership with the Academy’s SEND team);
support for parenting previously looked after
children; victims of crime support; and many
more.



TERM 1 AMBASSADORS 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Lenon Muma
Donny Sargent
Nattapol Sangngam
Hector Doherty
Anika Khondkar
Michael Hogan
Diogo Mota
Iqra Rashid
Julia Maczka
Owen Henderson
Mireia Dawson
Shaquana Bailey
Teslim Usman
Dolapo Ogundele
Ujaas Kumar
Kassidy Chapman
Erin Layland
Nassery Aboubakary
Bogdan Croitoru
Micah Henry
Olivia Dickens
Ruby Wells
Keaton Spruce
Hayley Osei Bonsu
Harri Gent

Ambassadors are nominated by each department area on a weekly basis as a
result of outstanding commitment, contribution and progress.  All nominated
students receive a certificate, a photo with a member of the Senior Leadership
Team and a free lunch on us.



HATTON IN THE NEWS 2022-2023

EVENTS

TERM 1 EVENTS

CLICK ON THE PICTURES TO FIND OUT MORE

https://www.northantstelegraph.co.uk/news/people/wellingborough-pupils-female-empowerment-exhibition-encourages-girls-to-say-we-can-do-it-4143263
https://www.northantstelegraph.co.uk/news/people/a-wellingborough-academy-celebrated-the-coronation-of-king-charles-iii-by-undertaking-duke-of-edinburgh-expedition-4137579
https://www.northantstelegraph.co.uk/news/people/wellingborough-academy-community-joins-muslim-school-pals-to-celebrate-breaking-of-ramadan-fast-4091627?dicbo=v2-FbmvhLS
https://www.northantstelegraph.co.uk/news/people/wellingborough-academy-students-awarded-blue-flag-from-peace-advocate-project-to-promote-kindness-and-respect-4043690
https://youtu.be/Zh99r04C8aE?si=UToRyH_uT5QF5njH
https://twitter.com/HeartofHatton/status/1709102775236223178


FIXTURES

Year 9 and KS4 fixtures have started this term.

SPORT HIGHLIGHTS

NETBALL

Loss to Wollaston 
Loss to Higham Ferrers 
Win against Rushden Academy 
Win to Manor
Loss to Huxlow
Win against Wrenn 

Year 9 - Won 3, Lost 3

Lost to Wollaston 
Win against Manor
Win against Huxlow

Year 10/11 - Won 2, Lost 1

7th Place - it was a great opportunity for a netball reunion. 
Year 12/13 had a Netball County Plate tournament held at Kettering Buccleuch Academy.

Many of our Year 12/13 players have been playing together since Year 7!



The District Cross Country event is coming up next term. Students who performed well in
the baseline tests will be selected to participate.

District Basketball fixtures also begin after half term

We have been fortunate enough to have Northampton Saints Rugby Club coaches
coming in to work with some Year 8 boys and girls within their PE lessons. This will be
continuing after half term.

FIXTURES

SPORT HIGHLIGHTS

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

BOYS FOOTBALL

Win against Higham 
Draw with Wollaston
Draw with Rushden  
Win against Manor
Loss to Huxlow

Under 15 team - Win 2, Drew 2, Lost 1

UPDATES

The clubs taking place after half term can be found below:

GIRLS FOOTBALL

Loss to Huxlow 
Win against Wellingborough school
Draws against Wollaston and Ferrers
Win against Manor
Win against Rushden

Under 15 team - Won 3, Drew 2, Lost 1

Clubs run straight after school until 4.15pm, booking is not required. Students who wish
to attend should report to the PE department at the end of the school day.


